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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

18th October, 1960,

Dear 8irs,
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With reference to my letter of the 23rd
August last and previous correspondence, I shall
be glad to learn, as soon as possible, what early
and definite arrangements have been made to
carry out the General Examination, with a view
to the postponement of the Special Survey which
became due at the end of last May, and the liain
Boiler Survey, due at the end of August.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
BOMBAY. -

002448 - 002505 - 0295



